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Summit County Executive Ilene Shapiro Announces Staffing Changes for 2018 

 

 
Earlier this week, County Executive Ilene Shapiro announced staffing changes within 

Administration, Building Standards, Planning and GIS, and the Emergency Management Agency. 

 

Greta Johnson will now serve as the Assistant Chief of Staff to the Executive, and was previously 

the Deputy Director of Law; a role she began in March of 2017.  

 

Dennis Tubbs of Planning and GIS will now serve as the Assistant Director of that department and 

was formerly Deputy Director of Planning and GIS from November 2012- December 2017.  

 

Mark Shenot of Building Standards will serve as the Chief Building Official of the department and 

previously served as a Senior Administrator of Building Standards from February 2009- June 

2017. 

 

Tommy Smoot was named Emergency Management Agency Director in July 2017 and was 

formerly the agency’s Grant Program Analyst from May 2009- June 2017. 

 

“We have a tremendous amount of talent in Summit County, and the staffing changes made as we 

enter 2018 reflect a highly skilled team of individuals that continue to serve our residents well,” 

said County Executive Ilene Shapiro. “It is important to me to have a diverse group of people with 
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a wide range of expertise to lead their teams and to help build upon growth and initiatives we are 

working on here in Summit County.” 
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